
Learn  to  landscape  in
sustainable manner
There will be a sustainable landscaping workshop on July 16
from 6-8pm at the South Tahoe Public Utility District office.

This free workshop will include information on: water saving
technology,  water-wise  landscaping  techniques,  turf  removal
techniques and relandscaping ideas, yard fertility practices
for healthier turf and cleaner water, and turf irrigation
scheduling and maintenance.

The office is at 1275 Meadow Crest Drive, South Lake Tahoe.
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